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Hello,
 
My main concern regarding this planning application is access/egress to the site for emergency
response vehicles and also the increased traffic volumes in an area which has narrow road
infrastructure.
 
Cheers - Sean
 
 
Sean Westerby
Emergency Planning and Business Continuity Manager
 

 Kirklees Council  |  Public Health  |  Emergency Planning  |
       Flint Street  |  Fartown  |  Huddersfield  |  HD1 6LG
 

  01484 221000 (ask for by name or enter extension number 72434)
 

  07850 559698 
 

   sean.westerby@kirklees.gov.uk
 

 
Kirklees Council General Privacy Notice:
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/information-and-data/how-we-use-your-data.aspx
 
Emergency Planning Privacy Notice:
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/information-and-data/pdf/privacy-notice-emergency-
planning.pdf
 

  
 

 
This email and any attachments are confidential. If you have received it in error – notify the
sender immediately, delete it from your system, and do not use, copy or disclose the
information in any way. Kirklees Council monitors all emails sent or received.




